Four Senators Urge GAO to Proceed with Investigation

Four senior Senators urged GAO to continue investigating the energy task force, saying that
"Americans have the right to know how the Administration's energy policy was developed." The
letter was signed by Governmental Affairs Committee Chairman Joseph I. Lieberman,
Commerce Committee Chairman Ernest F. Hollings, Armed Services Committee Chairman Carl
M. Levin, who is also chairman of the investigations subcommittee of Governmental Affairs, and

Byron L. Dorgan, chairman of the Commerce Committee's consumer affairs subcommittee. Do
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